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IMPORTANT INFORMATION!

SME FIELD TRIP
 PASTURES CAMGROUND 

END-OF-YEAR POOL PARTY

Samuel Morey ATB students will celebrate another
great year of after-school fun on Thursday, 

June 5 . Pastures Campground is the perfect spot th

for a barbeque, playground fun, and - best of all -
swimming!  

We appreciate Kim & Doug Robinson, hosts of Pastures
Campground, who have been inviting ATB to use their

facilities for the past several years. Thank you!

Upcoming Field Trips WES FIELD TRIP

 MONTSHIRE MUSEUM 
OF SCIENCE 

Westshire ATB students are excited
about our trip to the Montshire Museum

on Thursday, May 15th. We’ll enjoy some
favorite indoor exhibits (BUBBLES!), have

fun with the whimsical pneumatic air
system, check out the new neon Glow

Room, and delight in the outdoor water
park. (Children may return to Westshire

rather wet!) 

FINANCIAL AID IS AVAILABLE! 
If you’re challenged with paying your

ATB bill, please reach out to Leslie. She
can provide information and help your
family apply for financial assistance.

Many families in our district are eligible
for full coverage of childcare costs.

State programs exist in both VT and NH.

ATB ends a week earlier than the regular
school year. PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY!

Last day of ATB-WES: Thursday, 6/5
Last day of ATB-SME: Friday 6/6 INFORMATION ON THE 

BACK OF THIS NEWSLETTER

Dungeons & Dragons at WES

Mr. Lukas runs a D&D group with some of
the older students on Thursday afternoons.

Everyone’s loving it!

CAUGHT IN 
THE ACT OF 
HAVING FUN!
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WE       OUR VOLUNTEERS!

Continued

Westshire ATB has been enjoying visits from two
amazing volunteers this year. 
Thanks, Caroline & Ashleen!

Questions or Concerns?
Reach out to Leslie Berger:

LBerger@RivendellSchool.org

SCENES FROM AFTER SCHOOL

Above, Ashleen conducts 
a movement class. 

To the right, Caroline runs
crafting activities.


